Benton County Genealogical Society
General Meeting Minutes - 10: 30am, Sat. May 11, 2024
www.bcgs-oregon.org

President: George Davidson called the meeting to order and welcomed members.
Sixteen members attended and had a wonderful time visiting and eating.

1. Next Board meeting is September 6, 2024, at 1:00pm in the Annex.
2. Next General meeting is Saturday September 14, 2024.

Vice President: No report
Treasurer/Finance: No report
Membership: Connie reported we currently have 34 members.

Webmaster: George posted the May & June BCGS newsletter on our BCGS
website.

Library: Liza reported she and George have completed numbering the new library
books. They are currently rearranging all the books to make room for the new ones.
Some will need to be stored upstairs. A new inventory will be taken possibly by
September. Liza will be in the Annex on Wednesday afternoons most of the
summer working in the library. She mentioned three boxes of books designated as
“Maybe Keep” will be kept if there is shelf space available.

Program: The table groaned with many salads, a hot pot of goulash, a plate of
chicken, ham roll-ups plus a table of desserts to stimulate everyone’s taste buds at
our end of year potluck. What a feast!

New business: Susan Hayes offered to be available on Saturday afternoons to keep

our library open. Members will need to know this information in September.

Respectfully submitted RN
Linda Olsen, Secretary e hav,
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